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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
245 Market Street
San Francisco, CA 94106

The Union proposes to establish a Work Project in Coast Division as
provided in Letter Agreement No. 87-165-PGE.

Further, the Advisory Committee of the Coast Division Work Project has
determined that it would be beneficial for the parties conducting the Project to
have as much flexibility as possible in order to try new work methods and
procedures.

Accordingly, Union proposes for Mr. Ron Rhodes of Company and Mr.
Larry Pierce of Union to have the authority to agree to amend or temporarily
suspend provisions of the Physical and Clerical Labor Agreements with respect
to the Coast Division headquarters.

Such authority would not extend to any of the Benefit Agreements or be
in conflict with any applicable law.

The agreements must be signed by both parties with executed copies to
be submitted to Union's Business Manager and Company's Manager of Industrial
Relations.

Fu rther, either party shall have the right to cancel any executed
agreement by serving written notice to the other party.
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If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this
letter to Union.

The Company is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.


